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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
 
TO: Chairman Bob Taylor and County Council Members 
FROM: Vice-Chairman Butch Kirven  
DATE:  October 28, 2016 
 
 
At the Regular Council Meeting on Tuesday, November 1, 2016, I will be presenting for 
First Reading by title only the following:   
 
 

1) An Ordinance authorizing a FILOT Agreement and Special Source Revenue 
Credits between Greenville County and a Company known as Project Locate  
  

2) An Ordinance to add the Project Locate property to the Greenville/Anderson 
(2010) Multi County Park  

 
3) An Ordinance authorizing a FILOT Agreement between Greenville County 

and a Company known as Project Dalmatian   
 

4) An Ordinance to add the Project Dalmatian property to the Greenville/Laurens 
(Octagon Park) Multi County Park   

 
5) An Ordinance authorizing a FILOT Agreement between Greenville County 

and a Company known as Project Mint 
 
 
I will ask that these Ordinances be referred to the Finance Committee. This will allow for 
these important economic development projects to be addressed by County Council in a 
timely manner before the end of 2016. 
 
This memorandum shall serve as compliance with Council Rules III (B) and IV (B) (1). 
 
 


